

November 20, 2015

Dear MCC/WVBA Members,

The MCC held its Annual Meeting on Wednesday, 11/18/15, at 7:30pm. Both the Operating and Capital budgets were passed and the following candidates were elected:

President – Jane Waldron Gandolfe Vice President – Al Beronio Treasurer – Virginia Consalvo

Trustees: Rich Barnett, Steve Barthelmes, Tom Belardo, Carole Juth, and Rich Lepik

Thanks to everyone for submitting your proxy and special thanks to our members who attended the meeting. A copy of the presentation from the meeting has been posted on the MCC website, along with the meeting minutes. Visit:

http://www.martinsvillecommunitycenter.org/mcc/mcc-executive-board/

As 2015 draws to a close, remember to mark your calendars for "Christmas In Martinsville" on Saturday, December 5th from 1-3pm and reserve your seat for the New Year's Eve party on 12/31/15. More information about both events will be sent out soon.

The MCC has enjoyed a great year. Our rental income has increased to cover our expenses, and many upgrades have been made to the building. We continue to grow our membership and expand the programs/activities offered at the MCC. We are still seeking volunteers to help with marketing and sponsored events, so if you have a little time to help, let us know.

We wish you all a safe and happy holiday season. Visit the MCC website (www.martinsvillecommunitycenter.org) for additional information about activities at the MCC.

Thanks for your continued support!

MCC Executive Board
President, Jane Waldron Gandolfe
Vice President, Al Beronio
Treasurer, Virginia Consalvo
Corresponding Secretary, Paul Lenox
Recording Secretary, Stephen Zampella

Trustees: Rich Barnett, Steve Barthelmes, Tom Belardo, Carole Juth, Rich Lepik